
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 30th September 2022  

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a busy week we have had!  

Thank you to all the pupils and their families who 

completed the OFSTED Parent and Pupil View surveys 

earlier in the week; there was an impressive return. Thank 

you for the positive comments about our school and we 

look forward to sharing the final report with you once we 

receive it. Thank you for the kind words of support to our 

staff throughout the week too.  

Thank you to those who have supported our events this 

week: Meet the Teacher on Wednesday and the 

MacMillan Coffee Morning today; we will share the amount 

we have raised in next week’s newsletters! We hope you 

found Meet the Teacher useful.  

We hope you enjoy the weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 5th September 

2022 
 

Term ends: Thursday 20th October 

2022 

(INSET Day on Friday 21st October) 
 

Half Term: Monday 24th October 

2022-Friday 28th October 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 31st October 

2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 16th December 

2022 

 

Find the calendar here. 
 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

NTFC Community Trust 

We are really fortunate to be able to partner with NTFC 

Community Trust again this year. Mr Sherratt is our Sport and 

Education Mentor and works with our pupils and staff to raise 

academic standards and wellbeing. There are many exciting 

opportunities that this partnership offers us: look out for ‘Be your 

Best’ challenges starting in  

the next few weeks and  

sporting opportunities  

throughout the academic  

year. Thank you to our  

Head Pupils for receiving  

the 2022-23 plaque which is  

displayed in the entrance  

area of the school.   

Congratulations to the pupils in Year 5 and 

Year 6 who attended the Boys’ Football 

event today. We came a respectable 3rd 

and 7th in the competition. Well done to Ayo, 

who was awarded ‘Man of the Squad’ for 

the teamwork,                                                    

resilience and                                                

compassionate                                                                

nature he                                                                     

showed during                                                             

the tournament.  

Pacesetter Games 

Please remember our policy for sickness as we 

approach the winter season. If your child has 

vomited, or is experiencing diarrhea, please 

ensure they remain at home for 48 hours from the 

last episode.  

Letters to the Brave Bear... 

Absence 

Pupils in St Brigid class were excited to 

receive a letter from the Brave Bear from 

their English text ‘A Brave Bear’. The 

children are enjoying exploring the text 

and are always keen to share what they 

have learned about him! Last Friday, they 

wrote their own letters back to the bear, 

working to address the envelope, stick a 

stamp on and then posted them in the 

postbox that had appeared in their 

classroom! 

 

 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

